From:

To: M42 Junction 6

Subject: Deadline 10 Comments
Date: 20 November 2019 22:39:07

Heath Cotterill

Interested Party Ref: 42J6-S57005

I have read in as much detail as possible in the short time since
their recent posting the Deadline 9 submissions. [ am
disappointed to see the responses from Highways England in
relation to the proposed amendments recommended by the
Examining Authority and am concerned to see their non
inclusion in the DCO.

I wish to confirm my appreciation for the efforts made by the
Planning Inspectorate to take into account the wishes and

concerns of local residents and businesses and hope that their
recommendations be taken on board by the Secretary of State.

Sent from my iPad





